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Location  The Stark Army Hospital was in North Charleston, South Carolina, approximately 6.25 
miles northwest of Charleston, SC. 

Project This Stark Army Hospital was an active hospital and rehabilitation center during World 
War II. The installation was operational from 1941 until 1945. In October 1945, the 
installation was turned over to the Charleston County Board of Control for local use. The 
area adjacent to buildings T-615N and T-615S is now utilized by commercial and 
industrial development. The site is located on the north shore of the Ashley River. In 
1995, two heating oil underground storage tanks (USTs) 615N and 615S were removed 
from the site. An investigation found no petroleum hydrocarbons in the groundwater 
exceeding regulatory levels. However, the presence of chlorinated volatile organic 
compounds (trichloroethylene - TCE) was identified above screening levels. 

Status The Remedial Investigation (RI) field work was completed in March 2015. USACE is 
conducting additional field work for the RI to address comments from SCDHEC on the RI 
report. USACE anticipates the RI report will be completed in FY20. Subsequent phases 
(Feasibility Study, Proposed Plan, Decision Document) will be conducted upon 
completion of the RI report.  Project 02: USACE installed additional monitoring wells in 
January 2021 and conducted groundwater sampling events in January and March 2021. 
USACE will incorporate this additional data into the RI report and the tentative schedule 
for RI report submittal is September 2021. Subsequent phases will be conducted upon 
completion of the RI report. 
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